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OUT18/4218 
 
 
Mr Iwan Davies 
Resource & Energy Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
 
iwan.davies@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Davies 
 

Cadia East Project – Molybdenum Recovery Plant Relocation (MP 06_0295 MOD 10) 
Comment on the Environmental Assessment 

I refer to the email of 9 March 2018 to the Department of Industry in respect to the above matter. 
Comment has been sought from relevant branches of Lands & Water. 
Any further referrals to Department of Industry can be sent by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
The Department has reviewed the modification application and has no objections to the proposal. 
The Department provides the following recommendations and comments for consideration in 
assessment of the proposal. 
Recommended Conditions of Consent 

• Erosion and sediment control issues should be managed in accordance with the guideline, 
Managing Urban Stormwater: Soils and Construction (Landcom 2004).  

• A 30m vegetated buffer should be established between the proposed works and the full supply 
level of Rodds Ck Dam in accordance with the Guidelines for Controlled Activities on 
Waterfront Land (DPI 2012). 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Alison Collaros 
A/Manager, Assessment Advice 
16 March 2018 
 

http://www.water.nsw.gov.au/water-licensing/approvals/controlled-activity
http://www.water.nsw.gov.au/water-licensing/approvals/controlled-activity

